
Based upon recent updates to rainfall amounts for various return periods by the National
Oceanographic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA), the Natural Resource
Conservation Service (NRCS) has developed the attached revised New Jersey 24 Hour
Rainfall Frequency Data.  The attached table provides the revised 24-hour rainfall depths
for each county in New Jersey for the 1, 2, 5, 10, 25, 50, and 100-year return periods.
These new depths are to be used in calculating runoff flows effective immediately.  Any
projects that have already been submitted to the Bureau of Dam Safety and Flood Control
will be evaluated on a case-by-case basis on whether or not the new rainfall depths will
be required.

Please contact this office if you have any specific questions.






